
 
State of Washington 

Department of Fish and Wildlife 
Mailing Address: Post Office Box 1100 LaConner,WA. 98257 

Main Office Location: Natural Resources Building, 1111 Washington Street SE, Olympia WA 
 
June 23, 2011 
 
 
Gateway Pacific Terminal 
Skip Sahlin 
1131 SW Klickitat Way 
Seattle, Washington  98134 
 
Dear Mr. Sahlin: 
 
SUBJECT: INCOMPLETE HPA APPLICATION FOR CHERRY POINT SHIPPING 

TERMINAL IN STRAIT OF GEORGIA (WRIA 01.9000), TRIBUTARY TO 
ROSARIO STRAIT IN WHATCOM COUNTY, WDFW LOG NO. 123947 

 
On June 13, 2011, I received your application for a Hydraulic Project Approval (HPA) for the 
project described above. Unfortunately, your application was incomplete. You must submit the 
additional information noted below to allow further processing of your application. 
 
Written notice of compliance with the State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) is required.   
 
Please send two copies of the missing information and the enclosed cover sheet to Washington 
Department of Fish and Wildlife headquarters at 600 Capitol Way N, Olympia, WA 98501; fax 
to (360) 902-2946; or email to HPAapplications@dfw.wa.gov. The 45-day review period for 
evaluating HPA applications under RCW 77.55.021 will start when I receive the missing 
information.  
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 360-466-4345 X 250. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Brian Williams 
Area Habitat Biologist 
 
Enclosure(s) 
 
cc: Name 

File 


